Forest Terrace Condominium Association Meeting

November 17, 2004
Location:

838 Forest Street

Present:
Trent Brotherton, Deni Brotherton, Lisa Herman, Marney Modders, Victor Robertson, Bernie Decker, Karen Ram, Ramesh Raghunath
Reports:

Trent and Deni’s Break-in
Trent and Deni gave the group an update on their garage break-in. The Denver Police suggested a round lock that is very difficult to cut with bolt cutters. The lock is available at Home Depot.  This is the second break-in to the outside garage properties.  It was suggested that we look into getting electricity to the garages for proper security and electric openers for the back area.  This will have to be organized with property owners that have the garages and not through the HOA. 

Financial Statements

Trent didn’t have copies of recent statements. 
New Business:

HOA Budget Increase
The HOA has decided all in favor to pass a 10% HOA Fee increase to cover the cost of lawn maintenance and to increase the overall reserve fund, this will be looked at each year to determine rate increases. The New rate will take place Jan. 1, 2005, for each unit. 
New Owner of 844 ½ 
Ramesh Raghunath was invited to attend the meeting by Trent Brotherton, he is a part investor in the garden unit, he wanted to meet everyone and shared with the HOA his intentions of fixing up the property and selling the unit or rent-to-own opportunity. 

If any one knows of anybody interested in a first home or second property contact: 

Ramesh Raghunath, 303-277-9845   or Mark Miyasaki at tmres@earthlink.net
Submitted by:

Trent Brotherton, President 
